
 
 
 

 

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy 
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot 
Devon, TQ12 2DJ 
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org 
W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk   

 
 

FLOURISHING FUTURES 
Learning Academy Partnership Registered Office: Suite 4 Zealley House, Greenhill Way, Kingsteignton, Newton Abbot, TQ12 3SB Company number: 07713540 

 

30th January 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 

2025 

We are celebrating World Book day in school 

on Thursday 6th March. World book day is 

celebrated worldwide and was started by the 

UNESC0 as a special day to celebrate 

reading. On World Book Day Every child will 

take home a voucher entitling them to a free 

book – with lots to choose from!   

For more information please visit: 2025s-1-

books 

Children are invited to come into school dressed as their favorite book character, author or 

as an adjective. For example ‘creative’ (i.e wear an apron, a chefs hats,) or ‘adventurous’ 

(be an explorer, climber or bug hunter), or ‘energetic’ (be an athlete or a performer). There 

is absolutely no expectations to purchase an outfit, please be creative with what you have 

at home.  

 

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/


 
 
 
 
 

If you child does not wish to dress up, please come in wearing their school uniform.  

 

In school we will be working together to make silly and funny books using resources such 

as ‘story cubes’ for inspiration for our tales.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Mott 

English Lead 

Year 4/5/6 Teacher  

 

 


